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Dear Parents, 

 

We are continuing to make every effort to provide a safe and healthy environment for all of our 

students, and in particular, our youngsters who may have various food allergies.  

 

We are providing a table in the cafeteria during lunch time which has been designated  

“Nut-Free.”  This table is being provided for any student with an allergy to any form of nuts.  

We encourage all students not to share their lunch and snacks and we ask that this concept be 

reinforced by you, at home, considering the potential consequences of triggering an allergic 

response. 

 

Please fill out the bottom half of this letter and return it to the nurse as soon as possible. 

 

Sincerely, 
Karen Corcoran RN, MS,CSN 
Karen Corcoran RN, MS, CSN 

 

 

 

 

Student’s Name:___________________________ ________________  

 

 I request my child sit at the Nut-Free Table:                               

 

 My child can sit at any table: 

 

                                           

 

Parent’s Signature: _______________________________________Date:______________                                               
 

Godwin School 

Highland School 

Midland Park High School 

 

 

USDOE Blue Ribbon School of Excellence 

NJDOE Star School 

 


